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	Corner Store Performances 

February brings new events to The Corner Store, 900 South Carolina Ave. SE, www.krisswanson.net:
• Valentine’s Dance Party with The Fabulettes, 8 p.m. on the 9th ($35 suggested donation), and
• Concert, Parisian Valentine, with Sally Martin on the 16th at 8 p.m. ($20 suggested donation). 

RSVP to 544-5807.
H Street Heritage Trail
The fourth community meeting to discuss the creation of a Heritage Trail on H Street will be held at the Atlas Performing Arts Center, 1333 H St. NE, Tues. Feb. 5 from 7-9 p.m.

Neighbors interested in learning the history of H Street and contrib-uting to the development of a heritage trail are highly encouraged to attend. Please contact Thomas Gallo at gallo4343@hotmail.com or 286-4343.
Buzz Printer Urgently Needed

For the last several years, The Buzz has been printed, free of charge, by a series of volunteers. However, they can no longer perform this service. If you or anyone you know can provide free or low-cost printing, please call 543-3512, or email elizabeth_knits@yahoo.com. 
Volunteer distributors are needed for the unit and 100 blocks of 14th St., 1300 block of Emerald St., and 400 block of 15th St.

THE BUZZ EDITORIAL TEAM

Elizabeth Nelson

Suzanne Wells

Jennie Allen
	The Capitol Hill Restoration Society Presents…

the Preservation Café series, a free forum with topics of interest to the greater Capitol Hill community. 
Hardscaping in Capitol Hill Yards: Patios, Walkways, Steps, and Retaining Walls will be presented by Dr. Christina Wilson, an architectural historian. She will discuss designing and constructing outdoor hard surface areas that are compatible with the Capitol Hill Historic District’s architecture and character, Wed., Feb. 20, 6:30-7:15 p.m., at Ebenezer’s Coffee House, 2nd and F Sts. NE. The event is free and the public is encouraged to attend.
… and Historic Rowhouse Walking Tour
The Capitol Hill Restoration Society is hosting a series of free walking tours through our neighbor-hood. Participants learn about the architectural styles and building materials of their homes, who built them, and when. The first was held last October and featured homes on the 1400 blocks of C St., Ames Pl., North Carolina Ave. and Constitution Ave. NE. 

The next tour will be held March 15 at 2 p.m., and will focus on the 200 and 300 blocks of Tennessee Ave., Corbin Place, and Warren St.  The tour will start at the corner of 13th St. and Constitution Ave. NE, near the front entrance to Maury ES. At the end of the route, walkers may choose to continue on and reprise the first tour in the series. 
For more information, call 543-3512 or email elizabeth_knits@ yahoo.com with “CHRS Tour” as the subject.
	COMMUNITY 
CALENDAR

· NLPNA meeting, first Tues. (Feb. 5), 7:30 p.m., Lane Memorial CME Church, corner of 14th and C St. NE. All are welcome.
· Used Book Sale, to benefit Northeast Branch Library, Sat. Feb. 9, 10:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 7th St. and Maryland Ave. NE.

· PSA 103 meeting, second Wed. (Feb. 13), 7 p.m., Miner ES, 601 15th St. NE.

· ANC 6A meeting, second Thurs. (Feb. 14), 7 p.m., Miner ES, 601 15th St. For more information, visit www.anc6a.org.

· Preservation Café, Wed. Feb. 20, 6:30 p.m., Ebenezer’s Coffee House, 2nd and F Sts. NE. See article.
· Dance Auditions – Fox TV’s So You Think You Can Dance, Fri. Feb. 22 and Sat. Feb. 23, Atlas Performing Arts Center, 1333 H St. NE. See article.
· Art4Art Fundraiser, Sat. Mar. 8, 6:30 p.m., Evolve Urban Arts Gallery @ Pierce School Lofts, 1375 Maryland Ave. See article.
· Historic Rowhouse Walk, Sat. Mar. 15, 2 p.m., corner of 13th St. and Const. Ave. NE. See article.
· The Buzz is available at www. anc6a.org/publications.html.

· The Buzz editorial staff can be reached at 543-3512 or elizabeth_knits@yahoo.com (put “Buzz” in the subject line). 

	So You Think You Can Dance

Fox TV’s popular reality show is seeking DC talent! They will be holding auditions at the Atlas Performing Arts Center, 1333 H St. NE, on Feb. 22 and 23. The doors will open at 8 a.m. For more information, visit their website at http://www.fox.com/dance/showinfo/casting2008.htm.
ART 4 ART IV
Benefits Theater Alliance
Evolve is sponsoring Art4Art IV to benefit the Theater Alliance, the resident theater company for the H Street Playhouse located at 1365 H Street NE. This year’s gala is scheduled for March 8 at the Evolve Urban Arts Gallery @ Pierce School Lofts, 1375 Maryland Ave. 
A preview of the items donated for this year’s fundraiser will be on view at the gallery Monday thru Friday 1-4 p.m.

Here’s how it works:
1. Send in $250 and get a ticket for the fourth annual Theater Alliance Art4Art benefit.
2. On Saturday, March 8 at 6:30 p.m. the doors will open to Pierce School Lofts.
3. Eat, drink, schmooze, listen to music, meet Helen Hayes award nominated actors, designers, and directors. Meet some winners, too!
4. Wander the halls and see great art created by local artists. Most items are one of a kind.
5. Listen up at 8 p.m. when they start drawing names. Each person chooses a piece of art when his or her name is called. They promise the first piece of art will be as good as the last.
6. Pay attention throughout the evening as live auctions are held for extra special pieces of art. Watch theateralliance.com for details!
7. Be happy. You’ve given money to a great cause and you are going home with a piece of art. What’s not to like?
	Illegal Sunday Parking
At Councilmember Tommy Wells’ request, Brown AME Church hosted two meetings in January to discuss the illegal parking assoc-iated with the church’s activities. Of particular concern is the solid line of parked cars occupying the east bound lane of the 1300 block of Constitution Ave NE, reducing this busy thoroughfare to a single lane. 

At both meetings, the parishioners did their best to be good hosts, serving drinks and cookies and chatting with their guests, but the first meeting was not a success. Wells was unavoidably detained at a legislative session and the pastor, Rev. White, was reluctant to allow the Council-member’s chief of staff to convene the meeting in his absence. This left little time for a discussion of the neighbors’ safety concerns. 
The second meeting began with Wells making it clear that while he strongly encourages the church and neighbors to work together to resolve their differences, he is prepared to request enforcement action. Brown leadership outlined the steps they are taking to bring their parishioners into compliance with the parking regulations. They are attempting to find parking at either Maury ES or the stadium/ armory complex. Neighbors had an opportunity to express their concerns. In response, Brown invited two members of the com-munity to work with them on their parking plan and agreed to comply with most parking regulations with-in four weeks. What is not clear is:

• what will happen if alternate parking is not located within the four week grace period and

• whether or not the police (who expressed some reluctance at the meeting) will be willing to enforce the law.

Wells has committed to holding a follow-up meeting in mid- to late February. The details will be posted at www.anc6a.org/calendar.html.
	Library Programs

The Northeast Branch Library’s programs include:

· Used Book Sale, Sat. Feb. 9, 10:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m.

· Love Stories for all ages, Wed. Feb. 10, 10 a.m.

· Capitol Hill Mystery Book Club, Wed. Feb. 10, 6:30-7:30 p.m.

· Puppet Show, Sat. Feb. 16, 10:30 a.m.

· Black History Stories, Sat. Feb. 23, 10:30 a.m.

· Toddler Time, Tues. 10:15, 11:15 a.m., Thurs. 11:15 a.m. Ages 2-5.
· Music & Movement, Sat. Feb. 2, 10:30 a.m. Ages 2-5.
· Story Time, Mon. Feb. 4, 11 & 25, 4 p.m. Ages 2 & up.
· Joe’s Den – Story time, Fri. Feb. 8 & 22, 4 p.m. Ages 2 & up.
The library is located at 7th St. and Maryland Ave. NE. For more information, call 698-3320.
Talking With Your Hands

Have you ever wished you were better able to communicate with your deaf friends and neighbors? For information about free sign language classes at the MLK library, call 727-2145 voice/TTY or email library_deaf_dc@yahoo.com.
Law School Scholarships
UDC’s David A. Clarke School of Law (DCSL) and its supporters know that graduation from law school with high loan debt can dis-courage public service. For this reason, UDC-DCSL is now offering up to 20, three-year full-tuition Advocate for Justice Scholarships each year, beginning with members of the class entering in fall 2008. The award of these scholarships will be based equally upon the Scholarship Selection Committee’s evaluation of applicants’ academic talent and their proven commitment as advocates for justice. For more information, visit http://www.law. udc.edu/prospect ive/afj.html.  SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1








































































































